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CHAPTER 154.

AN ACT to detach certain territory from school district fourteen
(14), and attach the same to school district eighty-two (82). in
township one hundred and five (105), range fourteen (14). in
Olmsted county.

Be it enacted bij fl/e Legislature of (lie Stale of Minnesota:

SECTION 1. That section six (6) and the northwest quarter, the
northwest quarter of the northeast quarter, and the west half of
the southwest quarter of section seven (7) in township one hun-
dred and five (105). range thirteen (33). and the southeast quarter
of the northeast quarter of section twelve (12) township one hun-
dred and live (105). range fourteen, be and the same is hereby de-
tached fvom school district fourteen (li) hi the county of Olmsted
and attached to school district number eighty-two (82) in said
county of Olmsted.

SEC. 2. This act shall take effect and be orce from and after
its passage.

Approved March 2, 1SS1.

CHAPTER 155.

AN A(JT organizing school districts in the county of Ca?s.

lie it enacted by the Leijixlattire of th? State of Minnesota:

SECTION 1. That all that part of the county of Cass. in th*
State of Minnesota, except so much thereof as is included in any
Indian reservation. e;ist of a line commencing at the southeast cor-
ner of township one hundred and thirty-four (134). range thirty-
three (33). for a point of commencement, thence running north on
the county Hue to the northeast corner of town one hundred and
thirty-eight (138). range thirty-three (33). thence east on town-
ship line to the southeast corner of township one hundred and
thirty-nine (139). thence north on township lines to the north line
of said Cass county, and the people now or hereafter inhabiting
said territory be and the same hereby are organized and constituted
a school district and body corporate, and shall be known as "school
district number one (1) of Cass county." with all the rights, pow-
ers and privileges, except the power to levy taxes, appertaining to


